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Alberta Municipal Taxation
Professionals Association

First Conference a Success!

AMTPA’s first conference was held virtually on Thursday, September 23
with over 90 participants. There were no technical issues and the
information provided was important, useful and timely. 5% of our

participants completed the survey questionnaire and this will be useful in
planning our annual event. Thank you to all those that provided

instruction, asked questions and shared their experiences.

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

The next conference will be held in September 2022, hopefully in-person!
We have had a few people step forward with their hand up, but we are

looking for at least 2 more volunteers to organize and develop our 2022
conference. If you are interested, please email us at

amtpa2021@gmail.com.

Mission Statement:
To create a network of municipal property tax professionals in Alberta for collaboration and support.
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WEBINAR EDUCATION

AMTPA will be providing webinars to our membership at least 5 times in
the year. Our first webinar will be held NOVEMBER 24 AT 10AM through

MICROSOFT TEAMS.
This first webinar will be hosted by Kerry Boogaart from the City of

Lethbridge.
Topics include Year End Processes, Tax Agreements and then an open

discussion about the possible privatization of the provinces Land Titles
Registry.

This is for members only, is free and pre-registration is required. Please
email Kerry at kerry.boogaart@lethbridge.ca to register.

The next webinar will be hosted in January and will focus on the
relationship between Assessment & Taxation, Notice requirements and

appeal deadlines. More information will follow.
If you have a topic that you would like to see us focus on at a future

webinar, please let us know at amtpa2021@gmail.com.

WEBSITE COMING!

We have signed the contract to have our brand new website developed for
the Alberta Municipal Taxation Professionals Association! We are on track

for launch in February.

REMINDER: Membership renewal will be in January. Be sure to budget for
your 2022 membership. Also, keep in mind that the conference will be

planned for two days in person so you will want to ensure that you have
funded your training budget accordingly.
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MEMBERSHIP FEES due January 1st:

Per Muni:
First registrant is $175

Second, third & fourth registrant is $125 each
More than 4 persons $550 flat fee

Payment can be made by check to Alberta Municipal Taxation
Professionals Association or by EFT. Please contact Stella Punko, Treasurer

at spunko@westlock.ca for more payment information.

Mission Statement:
To create a network of municipal property tax professionals in Alberta for collaboration and support.
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